
 
 
174 POWER GLOBAL CORPORATION, 300 SPECTRUM CENTER DRIVE, SUITE 1020, IRVINE, CALIFORNIA 92618 

T+1 949 748 5996 

 

Land Use Commission 

Department of Business, Economic Development & Tourism 

State of Hawaii 

  

Conformance of C&C of Honolulu Important Agricultural Lands Recommendation to 
Applicable Statutory and Procedural Requirements 

  

Hearing, April 28, 2021, 9:00 AM 

WRITTEN TESTIMONY COMMENTS of 174 Power Global  

 

  

Chair Scheuer and Members of the Commission, 

 

174 Power Global is fortunate enough to be involved in the development of renewable 
energy projects in Hawaii, including Oahu. I am grateful for the opportunity to help Hawaii 
achieve 100% renewable energy by 2045. With the risk of climate change becoming a 
greater reality every day, especially in an island environment, the need for clean 
renewable energy is greater than ever. We have just recently been informed of the 
Important Agricultural Lands recommendation to applicable statutory and procedural 
requirements and respectfully request that the Commission consider granting more time 
to allow potential impacted parties the ability to determine involvement in the process. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 


